THE PARTY OF THE P

THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN-FLINT

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR 266 UNIVERSITY PAVILION FLINT, MICHIGAN 48502-1950

TELEPHONE: (810) 762-3344

TOLL FREE (ONLY WITHIN MICHIGAN): (800) 942-5636

FAX: (810) 762-3346 regweb@list.flint.umich.edu www.umflint.edu/registrar

August 25, 2008

Dear August 2008 Graduate:

Congratulations on your recent graduation from the University of Michigan-Flint and on your entry into the community of distinguished graduates who make up one of the largest and most influential alumni organizations in the world. Completing a college degree is one of life's great achievements, and your years of hard work and sacrifice have finally culminated in the attainment of your degree. You can be proud of your achievements and of the alumni community to which you now belong.

Your diploma will be mailed to your home soon. Enclosed in this package, please find a complimentary copy of your official academic transcript with your newly acquired degree indicated at the top. Your University of Michigan–Flint academic transcript is the most official document you can offer as proof of your degree. If you ever need to order additional copies of your academic transcript or diploma, please visit our web site at:

http://www.umflint.edu/registrar.

As a graduate of the University of Michigan-Flint, you automatically become a member of the Alumni Society of the University of Michigan-Flint. To find out about the benefits that come with being a University of Michigan – Flint alumna/us, please call the Office of Alumni Relations at (810) 767-2150. Or, visit their web site at:

http://www.umflint.edu/alumni.

On behalf of the staff of the Student Services and Enrollment Management division of U of M-Flint, it has been a pleasure to serve you over the past years. Good luck to you in all of your future endeavors.

GO BLUE!

Sincerely,

Krista M. Boonstra Staff Supervisor Office of the Registrar